Communications Committee Minutes 10-9-2024

Using standard email addresses for specific  areas at Gwynedd.
E.g., Youth Coordinator  @ Gwyneddmeeting.org.. Art D will talk to clerks at the Clerks meeting on Nov. 1.

Gwynedd Signage. Carol will talk with Stacy Wyckoff about adding website address on the entrance sign at the Sumneytown entrance to the Meeting.

Re the Welcome Widget Artwork. We will only use one photo so the widget fits on the cell phone page.

We will transfer zoom access to zoomgfm@gmail.com because ??
 We can email announcement to committee clerks that this change will be effective on the Friday after Thanksgiving, 11-29-2024

Committee members who will check sections of the website regularly for any needed changes or concerns. 
Check that links work
Is length too long or too short?
Add update date if needed
Does the page work on a computer? An iPad? A cell phone?
Member and website section

Diane K:   Worship and Ministry/History
JB  -Religious Education
Carol R:   Peace & Social Action/JEDI
Barbara S  :Property and Stewardship
Faith P  Sustainability
Rochelle T  Nominating
Faith P and Carol R:   FAQ Page

Zoom in the community room.  We decided to recommend the purchase of an OWL system to use for discussions in the Community Room.
Carol R. will talk with Karen Russell regarding money for purchase. 

The future of our zoom system:  Our discussion about equipment also included the need for updates on our equipment. One of our microphones is not currently working. Art and Ranvir will look at options for repairing it. (The company fixed it for free.)
The electronic world continues to change. Clear Sound, the company we bought our current system from, no longer exists. We could now have 4 OWLS operating together in parallel. Looking toward the future we need to move toward simplicity and awareness of new systems. Currently we recommended going forward with an OWL system. But we also need to start looking toward a long term plan. 

Final note: The Sustainability Committee has made a strong suggestion that when any committee plans for a Food and Fellowship Sunday, that  we model serving sustainable food and no meat be served and we cut back on eggs and dairy. 

Our committee meeting ended with silent  worship. 

Barbara Seidel
